
 

 

30 September 2020 

 

PUBLIC INQUIRY DATES ANNOUNCED 

The Local Government Boundaries Commission has announced the dates and 
venues for its public inquiry into the demerger proposal affecting Cootamundra 
Gundagai Regional Council.  

The inquiry dates and venues are: 

• Cootamundra – 25 November 2020 – Cootamundra Ex-Services Club 

• Gundagai – 26 November 2020 – Gundagai District Services Club 

Boundaries Commission Chair Bob Sendt said that due to COVID-19 restrictions, 
numbers at each venue will need to be limited and prior registration by residents and 
ratepayers wanting to attend will be required. Priority will be given to those seeking 
to address the public inquiry. Mr Sendt said that the inquiry proceedings will also be 
webcast for those who are not able to attend in person. 

Further details regarding the inquiries, including session times and the attendance 
registration process, is available on the www.olg.nsw.gov.au/lgbc and will be 
published in public notices in local print media. 

MEDIA: Mark Nolan, EO@lgbc.nsw.gov.au. 
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